
Former Board of Education President Anne Miller  

challenges high school seniors  

to design the shoes that Superintendent Harkin  

will wear at graduation 2024.  

• The contest is open to high school seniors.  

Multiple designs may be submitted. 

• The winning designer will fabricate the winning 

shoe design to be worn by Superintendent 

Harkin on graduation day. 

• The winning student will be given the blank 

shoes and a gift card for supplies. 

• Students must submit designs by email to  

diane.stratton@d300.org by March 15, 2024. 

• Fabricated shoes must be returned to Central 

Office by April 15th. 

• Winners will be announced at the April 23, 2024 

Board of Education meeting. 

Jacobs High School Shoe Selection: 

A Pointed Toe Pump Stiletto High Heel 


